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Managua, Dec 17 (Prensa Latina) President Daniel Ortega warned that Nicaragua will not see a
repeat of what the government described as a failed coup attempt, started on April 18, 2018. 

'The April coup attempt is not going to be repeated, that should be totally clear, and we have the
legal instruments to defend the peace and stability of all Nicaraguans,' the president said on
Monday during the graduation ceremony of 24 officers from the National Police Academy.

Ortega called for unity for peace, after commenting that the great challenge today is, 'is the unity
of the people, the nation and families to defend peace, beyond political and party banners.'

'Let us return to the path of the economic growth with social growth, along which we had been
advancing and building from 2007 to April 2018, this is the challenge we have today,' he added.

'No one surrenders here, the Yankees and the traitors should be clear about that,' the head of
the Nicaraguan State concluded.  
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